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Director Report 

When I look around at everything God is 

doing, I can't help but be filled with gratitude 

for the privilege to be a part of it. 

In April our family travelled to the 

communities of The Pas/OCN, Cormorant, 

Moose Lake, and Norway House. Some of 

our camp staff were able to join us for part of 

the trip. Our desire was to encourage the 

believers in the communities, follow up with 

past campers and encourage more kids to 

come to camp this year. Through all of these 

interactions we were in turn encouraged and 

blessed. 

In OCN we spent some of the time sliding on 

a snow hill with the kids. As one of the little 

girls walked up the hill I heard her reciting 

the camp theme verse from last year. One of 

my favourite things is knowing that the 

scriptures are being taught and 

remembered! 

It's hard to believe that we will be seeing 

many of these kids again in a matter of 

weeks. It is so exciting to be heading into 

another summer anticipating what the Lord 

will do! 

A number of staff have applied and we are 

so grateful for the team of missionaries that 

is coming together to serve at camp this 

summer. Many positions are not yet filled 

and we continue to pray for the Lord to send 

workers. Maybe He is calling you. Please 

prayerfully consider how you can be 

involved this summer. 

Thank you for your prayer and support of the 

ministry of SBBC! 

                             - Logan Bueckert, Director 

 

…so that 

children in this 

area may know 

the Lord Jesus 

Christ – the 

Way, the Truth, 

and the Life. 

STEEPROCK BAY BIBLE CAMP 
Camp Starts Soon! 

Theme: Saved by Grace 

For by grace you have been saved 
through faith. And this is not your 

own doing; it is the gift of God. 

Ephesians 2:8 

 

Camp Dates 

June 24 – Move-in Day 

June 29-July 2 – Staff Training 

July 3-8 – Teen Camp 

July 10-15 – Sapotaweyak/Pelican 

Rapids 

July 17-22 – The Pas/OCN 

July 22-25 – Family Camp 

July 31-August 5 – Moose Lake 

August 7-12 – Norway House/ 

Wuskwi Siphik 
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Steeprock Bay Bible Camp  
Box 3107 

Swan River, MB, R0L 1Z0 
steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca  

 

If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please contact the camp by mail or email info@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca  

 

On Social Media 

 

Steeprock Bay Bible Camp 

Knowing the love of Jesus and following Him together 

 

Staff Needs 

We are grateful to have many quality 
staff already signed up for the 
summer. There are, however, some 
staffing gaps that need to be filled, 
including: 

 Office Administrator (whole 
summer) 

 Lifeguard (whole summer) 

 Family Camp Speaker 

 Cabin Leaders 

 Head Cook and Kitchen Help 

 Maintenance 

 Way Maker Leaders 

Please contact Logan 
(director@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca 
or 204 901 0090) for more 
information. 

.Giving Projects 

We are currently accepting donations 

for a number of projects. Contact Logan 

or any board member to find out if one 

of these projects is a good fit for your 

donations! 

 

Family Camp 

All ages and family groups are invited 

to attend Family Camp July 22-25, 

2023. Accommodations available in 

cabins or you can bring your own 

camper or tent. Please contact Logan 

(director@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca 

or 204 901 0090) to hold your spot. 

Fees will be by donation. (Note: 

Children must be accompanied by an 

adult) 

 

Board Update 

 We would like to welcome Ed 

Loeppky to the board! Ed has 

been appointed to serve on the 

board until the next AGM, when 

he can be duly elected. 

 Land Expansion Permit – we are 

encouraged at the strong 

relationships continuing to be built 

with SCN and Crown Lands office, 

but would still appreciate your 

prayers as nothing has yet been 

finalized. 

 MCA Accreditation – the final 

accreditation visit is set to take 

place this summer. 
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